Freedom of Information Act 2000 – LLEP grant to Melton Borough Council
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
Please can you send me as provided by the Freedom of Information Act the business case documents (main interest is the direct and secondary growth  income £ figures and supporting statements) submitted by Melton Borough Council for the Melton cattle market grant of circa £3m reported in the local press.

 

For any commercial in confidence figures, examples such as projected rent income, feel free to redact but send surrounding text.
Answer:

Please see the attached documents
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


